
1

Subject: Bird Song Park

From: Jamie Philcox 
Sent: Thursday, August 24, 2023 8:42 AM 
To: cityclerk <cityclerk@princegeorge.ca> 
Subject: Bird Song Park 

This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click on links or open attachments unless you recognize and trust 
the sender and know the content is safe. 
Good morning, 

Please accept this email as my support to designate the subject property, 2021 Foothills Blvd as "Birdsong Park" as 
parkland in relation to the Public Hearing on August 28, 203 at 7:00 p.m. 

Thank you. 

Regards, 

Jamie Philcox 
Legal Assistant 
Traxler Haines - 1488 Fourth AvenuePrince George, BC V2L 4Y2
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